
  

  

Save the Date 

We look forward to seeing everyone at our community event (if the department allow) on 

WEDNESDAY 9TH MARCH from 5.30pm. More information will come out about this in the 

next newsletter, hinting at the end of year production also. 

Term 1 - Week 1 
Thursday 3 February 2022 

 

Diary Dates 
 14/2/22 

School Commences 
For all year levels 

 28/2/22 
Little Book Worms TBC 

 7/3/22 
Little Book Worms 

 9/3/22 
Family Night 
AGM 7:15pm 

 14/3/22 
ADELAIDE CUP 
HOLIDAY 

 21/3/22 
Harmony Day 

Dear Families,  

Happy New School Year! 
 
Welcome back to you all, whether you are at an school or an online learning 
family.  

This first day and week of school has been one for the books – Our Reception 
students have started for the first time, and Year 1 students returned, in a 
very different school context to normal. It is also a first for our Year 2 – 6 
students who got to meet their new class and new teacher over Zoom. Your 
child’s teacher has been at school a lot over the last few weeks getting 
organised for this new hybrid way of learning. I thank them for their hard 
work in making this a success. February the 14th will come around quickly and 
we will work hard to create a ‘new normal’ for the school at this time. 

New school year brings changes to our staff team as well. We are very 
fortunate to have Daniel Mills starting as a year 5/6 teacher. Brianna Price will 
also be joining the Y5/6 team for the first two terms of the year whilst Linda 
Middleton is on leave. Mignon has extended her parenting leave until the end 
of Term 1 and she will be replaced during this time by Tamaru (our new 
reception children will recognise him from kindy). 

Due to the new Covid stance the department are taking for our school safety, 
we will be pushing out events that normally occur in the first half of the term. 
As a school and staff we will be following all recommended precautions. All 
staff will be wearing masks, ensuring social distancing, and we will be having 
midday cleans in all areas daily. Parents, we ask that you do not enter learning 
spaces.  

I am excited to be the Principal at Coorara. I spent a number of days here in 
term 4 last year and attended your end of year performance. I was so 
impressed with what I saw. School pride was evident in the children and the 
staff. I look forward to watching this extend and grow as the year progresses 
with new focusses and new adventures.  

We look forward to an exciting year of learning at Coorara. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Steph Tulloch 
Principal 
 

WELCOME  

BACK TO  

COORARA 

PRIMARY  

SCHOOL 

Step Tulloch 



 

 

Anthony Parina 

WELL BEING TEACHER 

Sophie Panousakis 

DEPUTY PRINCIPAL 

Dianne Hendy 

BUSINESS MANAGER 
Steph Tulloch 

PRINCIPAL 

Sandy McKell 

ADMIN SECRETARY 

Julie Coole 

SSO/FRONT OFFICE 

Nikki Bridgman 

MUSIC 

Natalie Castro 

RECEPTION Rm 8 

Brianna Woolhouse 

RECEPTION Rm 7 

 

Laura Lacey 

YR 3/4 – Rm 19 

Taylor Greig 

YR 3/4  - Rm 19 

Caitlin Goldsworthy 

YR 1/2   -  Rm 20 
Deb Bates 

Yr 1/2   -  Rm 18 

Karina Carlisle 

LIBRARY/ SSO 

Tamara Williams 

SSO 



 

 

 

                                                                                          

       

        

 

 

 

 

  

Janette Wheeler 

PASTORAL CARE WORKER 

Robin van der Wielen 

SSO 

Allyson Gear 

READING INTERVENTION 

TEACHER 

Brianna Price 

Yr 5/6 – Rm 10 

Sharon Clark 

QUICKSMART / SSO 

Rosie Bell 

CLASSROOM SSO 

Big Fish 

GROUNDSMAN 

Lisa Connolly 

Yr 4/5  -  Rm 9 

       Renee Strenge 

Yr 2/3  -  Rm 17 

Daniel Mills 

Yr 5/6  - Rm 12 

Jordan Wheatcroft 

SCIENCE Lisa Carthy 

SCIENCE 

Cathy McHolm 

1: 1 TEACHER 



 

 

OUR SCHOOL IS NUT AWARE 

               

We look forward to seeing 

everyone at our community event 

(if the department allows) on 

WEDNESDAY 9TH MARCH  

from 5.30pm 
More information will come out 

about this in the next newsletter, 

hinting at the end of year 

production also. 

 

Breakfast Club 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

 

Students are welcome to pop into 

breakfast club every morning 

8.30am – 8.50am 

Held in the new kitchen space of the 

yellow unit 

Your child may collect toast with a variety of 

spreads & fruit 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

School Canteen 

Open - Wednesday, Thursday & 

Friday for lunches 
Orders to be place by 9:15am  

                  via classroom lunch box or  

Lunch order App “Spriggy Schools 

                                

 Fee of 29c per 

order to use 

the Spriggy 

Schools App 

 

 Our school is nut aware. We ask families to  

• avoid sending food to school containing nuts where 

possible 

• Talk to their children about not sharing their food 

with others  

• List all ingredients on food items that will be 

shared i.e. birthday cakes 

 

Thank you for your support. This helps to keep our 

school a safe place for people with food allergies.  

 

Material and Services fees for 2022 are       

$253.00.  Invoices will be sent out approx. in 

week 3, 2022 

Applications for school card are available on line 

now 

School hats are $15.00 each 

Polo Tops are $25.00 each 

Windcheaters are $35.00 each 

Please call the school on  

8325 2066 for enquiries 

 

http://www.google.com.au/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=http://www.save-date.com/&ved=2ahUKEwjx57TQ2-L1AhXKTGwGHWcsBPg43AEQqoUBegQIChAB&usg=AOvVaw0Rc0n3hyvSPq5tYgHtOaxO
https://www.google.com.au/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://www.vectorstock.com/royalty-free-vectors/funny-toast-vectors&ved=2ahUKEwjT1tL14uL1AhWgxDgGHe2RBNY4oAEQqoUBegQIDhAB&usg=AOvVaw3s9Xvqa6_ZfLEdVlcn7Gaf

